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Sunday |7t July 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to those families that have responded to our survey request regarding what you
need for Monday and Tuesday. This has helped us to plan so that we can accommodate all
of your requests as per the below.

The majority of our families have chosen to stay at home. Anyone who has
confirmed this in the survey will automatically have their absence authorised. If you ‘:.
did not get a chance to confirm on the survey, you will need to call the office and ,v
state on the absence line if your child is not attending as per the usual procedure (this b\
will still be authorised).

| There are a few children attending school until midday — please note that we
! will not be able to provide a lunch for these children (the kitchen were unable
1 (2 . toaccommodate packed lunches as food deliveries had happened already).
10 \ ,~ However, if you do not have supplies at home and are unable to purchase any,
A - we may be able to buy your child a packed lunch — please email
| head@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk if this is the case and we will let you know.

There are a handful of children who will need to stay later — if you confirmed
this in the survey, then | can confirm that we are able to accommodate the
requested times. The kitchen will cook a light lunch for children who eat school
dinners and we will be spending the afternoon in the coolest rooms in the school
(mixed age groups and a mix of teaching staff ).

For those children and staff who will be on-site for at least part of the day, we have
purchased (by kind donation from parents) 40 fans, and are asking that any children

coming to school on Monday or Tuesday: i L i
- Wear a hat and sun screen .:@YB%J@'%'
- Wear loose, light clothing & % e B %g%%

- Bring water (the icier the better)

- Bring a small towel/flannel to wet throughout the day

- If possible, bring a spray bottle (thoroughly cleaned!) that we will use to spray
ourselves with water

If you have not filled in the survey, we will not be able to accommodate longer hours for
your child (we have already planned staffing and timetabling).
Thanks to all of our families for their support and diligence as always.

Many thanks,

Lig & Syrav
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